
September 14, 2025 RELEASES U9A 

 
Player ID Next Assignment 

8005 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8014 Please report to your community club for U9 House League team formation 

8024 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8032 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8038 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8040 Please report to your community club for U9 House League team formation 

8041 Please report to your community club for U9 House League team formation 

8045 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8050 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8053 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8073 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8083 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8092 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8102 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8103 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8135 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8136 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8138 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8145 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8156 Please report to your community club for U9 House League team formation 

8165 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8190 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8192 Please report to your community club for U9 House League team formation 

8196 Please report to your community club for U9 House League team formation 



8214 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8226 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8233 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8259 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8306 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8313 Please report to your community club for U9 House League team formation 

8322 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8429 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8432 Please report to your community club for U9 House League team formation 

8433 
You have been assigned to Royals Grey with Coach Alan Noakes. Coach Alan will be in contact 
soon. 

8468 
You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 

8472 Please report to your community club for U9 House League team formation 

8496 

You have been assigned to Royals Black with Coach Tyler Lancaster. Coach Tyler will be in 
contact soon. 
 

 


